












From: Paul Brewer
To: Aguiar, Lizet
Cc: Edwards, Amy
Subject: Re: Willis Lease
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 9:46:12 AM

THIS E-MAIL IS CONFIRMING THAT THE CURRENT ANTICIPATED VACATION
APPLICATION COMPLETES THE PROJECT AS PART OF THE ORIGINAL SITE PLAN
FOR WILLIS LEASE AND THUS THE CURRENT SIGN POSTING AND MAILED
NOTICES AS IDENTIFIED BY CUTRO AND ASSOCIATES EXPANDS UPON THE
ORIGINAL PUBLIC PARTICIPATION EFFORT.

THANK YOU,
PAUL E. BREWER, P.L.S.

PAUL E. BREWER & ASSOCIATES, INC.
Land Surveying - Land Planning
& Land Development Consultants
12321 N.W. 35th. Street
Coral Springs, Fl 33065
Ph. (954) 753-5210
Fax (954) 753-9813
E-mail brewerin@bellsouth.net

On Tuesday, November 17, 2020, 08:42:48 AM EST, Aguiar, Lizet <laguiar@coconutcreek.net> wrote:

Good morning Paul

 

Thank you for providing us with the notification information as requested during the DRC review. As
requested, attached is the “original” report submitted during the site plan approval for Willis Lease.

 

Please reply to all on this email, confirming that the current anticipated vacation application completes
the project as part of the original site plan for Willis Lease and thus the current sign posting and mailed
notices as identified by Cutro and Associates expands upon the original Public Participation effort.

 

Thank you.

 

Liz Aguiar

Principal Planner

Urban Design and Development

City of Coconut Creek

4800 W. Copans Road
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